Route 1, Box 210
Kimberly, Idahe 83341

April 1, 1978

Dz, Joseph Michels
1188 Smithfield St.
State College, Pa 16801

Deer Joe and CGabey:

Plesse forgzive me for the most tardy reply. The past
yezyr end & half has been a series of traumatic experiences.
Evelyn was 11l our lst dey in Belieze and reslly never
recovered and passed sway several momths later. Then
I have had multiple surgeries and long stays in the
ggspitnl. Hopefully, I look forward to seeing you in

250N,

Belleze was indeed a delightful experience and we had
the good fortune of meeting you there. Do hope we can
gst together sgain at some future date. Same day I
would like to return and explore the Barrier Reef and
the southern part of Belieze. I have since read of
the many exciting eaves still to be explored. I only
wish that I wes tweanily yesrs younger and I would do

a Robinson Crusoe thers.

I received a copy of the Belieza report and I thank
you for the honor shown we, particularly after not
even submitting a paper. It was the finest conference
I ever attended end particularly the opportunity to
be with people such as yourselves.

I hope you have survived the grim winter that I see
on the wsather reports...we have been most fortunats
here to have such a mild winter. Should you ever
get to Idaho, you would be my most welcome guestis.

With kindest personal regards,

Don Crabtree
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